115 W, LeRoy St.
S

Fort Mill,
March 1, 1970

Dear Stan---

This letter is to verify your reception of WIXE
on February 23, 1970 during their DX test for IRCA.
You heard WIXE from 0103 to 0122 AM EST, at which time
they were 500 watts, nondirectional.

The staff at WIXE were so pleased with the re-
sults that they are considering running another test

This is June 21st of which

come summertime down here,

Many thanks for your report, It is typical of the

I am speaking, as summer starts about today down here!
many fine reports from NRC/IRCAers recieved.

73 and good DX.
Yours truly,
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